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Thank you, Madam Chair, 

Madam Chair, 

Italy aligns itself with the statement delivered by the distinguished representative of 

the European Union. We would like to provide some additional remarks in our 

national capacity. 

Madam Chair, 

Italy welcomes the report of the United Nations Commission on International Trade 

Law at its fifty-fourth session (document A/76/17) and the progress made at the 

present session, notwithstanding the many difficulties created by the Covid-19 

pandemic. In this regard Italy thanks the UNCITRAL Secretariat for all the efforts 



made to allow the various working sessions to take place and congratulates the 

Chairperson(s) of the Working Groups for the profitable work carried out also during 

the informal meetings. We appreciate the results achieved by the Working Groups 



Italy also welcomes the new topics taken into consideration by the Commission such 


